
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                         CONTACT: Public Works 
              October 30, 2023                                                                                  941-575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Please be advised that Channel Marker 3 (located across from the end of Sabal Dr., in the Pompano Cross 
Channel) has been damaged. The channel marker is lying mostly in the water and may be difficult to see. Crews 
have attached an orange buoy to locate the channel marker. Boaters are asked to be cautious in these areas until 
the Channel Marker can be removed and eventually replaced.  
 
For additional information on this project, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 
between the business hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
 
 
Run Date 10-31-2023 


